
 

 
 

 March 4, 2024 
 
The FFY 2025 Planning Committee will be held on March 11th at the Council’s office, 5615 Corporate 
Blvd. Ste. 300A, in Baton Rouge. This committee will meet and determine the Council’s new Fiscal 
Year 2025 (FY25) Action Plan that will begin on October 1, 2024.   
 
Meeting documents, will be posted on the Council’s website upon receipt. 

 

Accommodations 
Council meetings are open to the public. Closed captioning will be provided during this meeting. . 
Individuals with disabilities and their caregivers may be offered a virtual attendance accommodation 
in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act. If you need to request an accommodation for 
participation or if you require another access service to fully participate, please contact Bridgette 
Talley at Bridgette.Talley@la.gov at least 3 business days prior to the meeting or call (225) 342-6804 
to ensure you are provided with the best experience possible.  

 
Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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